
 

 

 

 

 

 

Hello Louisiana 

Here is an update on our 3 day ride in November. Remember the dates are November 

11th, 12th & 13th in St Francisville Louisiana. There will even be a bonus ride on Sunday 

the 14th across all of the Mississippi River bridges form St Francisville to New Orleans. 

The email with our flyer went out to everyone on our email list. The response has been 

great. As of this article, there are only 12 rooms left at The Lodge at the Bluffs. If you 

want to stay where all of the action will be located, get your room booked soon and send 

us your registration. 

In February, the District held its 1st ARC in quite a while in our rally city of Houma. 

There were 6 bikes in the class. Kudos to Mike & Becky Stevenson for putting this 

together. The next weekend they will be having a TRC at the same location, The Houma 

Convention Center. That class is full so that means we will be scheduling another one in 

the very near future. Be on the look-out for that. 

We have been told that everything for Wing Ding 40 is coming together. We hope you will 

be going to Springfield, Missouri this year. If you are going to Wing Ding this year, please 

let us know so we can give GW a head count. Again this year Louisiana will have door 

security Saturday morning. If you have never done this, you are missing out. You get to 

talk to EVERYONE and have FUN doing it. 

It seems that Louisiana finally may be turning the corner with this virus. Please do your 

best to help stop the spread of the deadly virus. 

PLEASE don’t forget, all 4 of your District Directors are here for you whenever you need 

us. Don’t hesitate to reach out to us if there is anything that we can do for you. 

 

PLEASE stay safe during these trying times. 

Fritz & Johnette Beter / Mike & Pam Jastram 

Louisiana District Directors 

dd@gwrra-la.org 


